
Y Teams Lose

y Cagen PhiII
The Huntington YMCA invaded Phila'

delphia with four basketball teams and

came home bruised with a five uDn'

seven lost record. The Potecats, the Y's

oldest group, made the finals of their di-

vision in the Penn Academy Tourney, '
the Bobcats reached the consol'adion

fhats and tie Kittens played in tlle

semis. They alt lost" The Tomcats were

drop,ped from the Tourney in two

straigbt.
The Tomcats ended on a haPPY note,

tro*euet, ,s they nipped Our .LadY of
Calvarv. 43-41, on tieir way home ln
r.r".rn "iniffv. Chris Sandcrs was rcd hot
vuirh 15. rli coming frcm thc 12'15 foot
ranec. The Toms lost to Penn Academy,
+i-s"s. ana to Somerton, 45'39, in their
i.ru*iu su.*. Kurt sohn had 1I and

' r7 to ieal the wav both timcs. Bob Ben-

nev and Gary Lamberta had double figure
iorrt" to. thi two games, 15 and 11, for
the Tans.

The Bobcats droPPed their tourney
ooener. 5l-43, to the YankeeRebs, who
had four players in the 6-2-6'3 range' The

Bobs' top offens-ive threats were Ron
Rrzn 10. Tom Marlilla 8 and Jim Mc-
tntvre 8, Mike Diamond's backcourt
leadership kepl the Bobcats close'

. Thev came back to whip Liberty BeU'

50-37. Well dividcd scoring was led by
Joe Gaz4ini, Mike Diamond and Steve
Basil with 8 each, Mike Russell 7 and
Ed strazzulla and Martilla 6 each. Then,

thev faced a seoring drought, bombing
oui ro Hempstead, 37-17, with Bob Dris'
coll's five high. The trip ended for the
Bobcats with an overtime 56"53 loss to
Our lady of Caivary. Basit had 16 and
Russell 14 for the Y.

The Kittens won tier first game, 42'2t '
over the 26th PAL. Mlron Bell had 13'

Mike Bwnes 8 and Mike RYan 6 Lo lcad
tf," *uy. fn the semifinal, thcy held a

12-4 lead and tlen went the other way to
lose, 37-23. Bell had 12, Brian Kelly 6
and Ray Schultz 4 for the Kittens.

The Polecats, made uP ol Bobcat
alumni now PlaYing school ball, won
theilr first game, 59-40, over BeIlmawr,
N. .I. Charlie Gugliotta and Scott Cush-
hs had 13 each, Petc Sinatra 12. ln the
siond same, the Y Iopped Elmont, 50-45'
Jusbinihad 17, Gugliotta 15, Sinatra and
Mike Burneltc 8 each.

Then came Lhc championshiP game

lnd a 68'46 drubbing bY Vogt AC of
Philly. Gugliotat was tie o ly offensiYe
lhreat with l9 points.
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